## Town Of Weston PO Box 98 Weston, VT 05161

## REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR PAINTING ANNEX BUILDING (THE LITTLE SCHOOL) OUTSIDE

The Town of Weston is requesting bids to paint two outside walls of The Little School located on 8 Lawrence Hill Rd Weston, VT 05161

• Please visit the Town of Weston Scope of Work at www. westonvt.org

Proposals may be sent to Shawna Batogowski, Selectboard Administrative Assistant at selectboard@westonvt.org or mailed with a postmark date no later than March 31, 2025 addressed to: Town of Weston Selectboard PO Box 98, Weston VT 05161 Attn: Annex Painting

All proposals will be opened at the Selectboard meeting scheduled on **April 8th**, 2025

The Town of Weston reserves the right to withdraw this Request for Proposals, to accept or reject any or all proposals in part or in their entirety.

The Town of Weston is an Equal Opportunity Employer.